
Postal services to United Kingdom
return to normal

     Hongkong Post announced today (July 26) that, as advised by the postal
administration of the United Kingdom, mail delivery services previously
impacted by the recent information technology outage incident have returned
to normal.

http://www.government-world.com/postal-services-to-united-kingdom-return-to-normal/
http://www.government-world.com/postal-services-to-united-kingdom-return-to-normal/

